
Join Us for OLA’s Lenten Evening of Reflection and Soup Dinner    
 

 

Wednesday Evening, March 26th  

Soup Dinner starts at 6:30 p.m. in Assumption Hall 
Presentation and discussion begins at 7 p.m. 

 

 

We are happy to welcome Father John Kettelberger, CM. 

Father John has served as a Vincentian priest for over 45 

years. In 2023, he became the spiritual director for the 

Central Association of the Miraculous Medal. In this role, 

he helps guide the staff to bring the power of Our 

Blessed Mother and her Miraculous Medal to the world 

and to support the Vincentians mission-driven work. 

 
Please register below or print out registration form HERE and drop in the 
collection basket. Registration is not required but helps with planning and set up. 
Walk in’s always welcome! 
 

Please consider bringing a free will donation of canned/dry foods to help replenish 
OLA’s Outreach food pantry serving those in need in our parish and community. 
 
Name:                                                                    Number Attending: 
Email:                                                                         Phone Number: 

Everyone is Welcome to Attend!  
Hosted by OLA’s Walking with Purpose Bible Study Group    

 

 
Questions: please contact Patty Donato at 

(610)585-9656 or call the Parish Office   


